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Date: October 11, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
This week has been particularly thrilling, highlighted by the Career Fair and Primary Science Week! 
 
The Career Fair showcased 45 regional universities, offering essential information to our senior students as 
they prepare for their next educational endeavours. 
 
During Science Week, our Primary students took charge of their scientific inquiry and research, effectively 
utilizing cross-curricular connections. It was truly inspiring to witness their curiosity and the confidence with 
which they presented their investigative skills and findings. We are deeply grateful for the partnership and 
support from parents, which significantly contributed to the successful conclusion of Science Week. 
 
Please note that the school will be closed for a half-term break from October 14th to 18th, 2024. Regular classes 
will resume on Monday, October 21st, 2024. 
 
Note: 
The CIE exams for the October/November series will proceed as planned. 
 
Reminder: Year 7 – 13 KHDA Parent Survey 

The Knowledge and Human Development Authority (KHDA) is conducting a study to better understand current 

practices and perspectives surrounding academic and career guidance in schools. parents.  Your  feedback  is  

important  in  helping  them  assess  the  level  of  parental  engagement  and  satisfaction  with  the  guidance  

provided  to  your  child.  The  deadline  to  participate  is  on Monday, 14th October 2024. 

 

Survey link for Y7-13 parents: Y7-13 Parent Survey on Academic and Career Guidance 

 

Activities Next Week 

 

 
 
Have a restful half-term break! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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